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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
First Day Early Voting for the March Primary

Richmond, VA – The Office of Elections kicks off the first day of in-person Early Voting for the
March Presidential Primary today. Virginia is unique in the sense that the state allows for 45
days, or 6 weeks of Early Voting before each election day.

This upcoming election on Tuesday, March 5, is a Dual Primary, meaning that voters will be
asked if they need either a ballot of Democratic or Republican candidates.

The Office of Elections at 2134 West Laburnum Avenue Richmond, VA 23227 will serve as an
Early Voting location Monday through Friday, 8:30AM to 5:00PM until the last day of Early
Voting on Saturday, March 2.

Two satellite locations will open on Tuesday, February 20 from 8:30AM to 5:00PM, until
Saturday, March 2. The two locations include:

● City Hall: 900 East Broad Street Richmond, VA 23219
● Hickory Hill Community Center: 3000 East Belt Boulevard Richmond, VA 23234

All Early Voting locations will also be opened on Saturday, February 24 and Saturday, March 2
from 8:30AM to 5:00PM.

We encourage all eligible voters, including young adults who will be 18 by the November
General Election, to register to vote, practice their civic duties, and cast their ballot.




